From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 3:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Garcia, Sarah
Subject: Commissioner Bechara Choucair's Travel to Washington, DC

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Choucair traveled to Washington DC on 4/30 – 5/1; he was invited to speak at the BCHC Congressional briefing, Clearing the Air: Big City Leadership on E-Cigarettes in the Absence of FDA Action on May 1, 2014.  All travel expenses were of no cost to the City, covered by the National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO) and no honorarium was given.

Thank you, 

Maria A. Gallegos 

Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

